Danfoss (Australia) Pty. Ltd.
A.B.N 93 004 385 997

Suite 1 Ground Floor,
55, Kirby Street,
Rydalmere NSW 2116.
Australia.

NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure

Re: Support for the Wallarah 2 Coal Project

As a supplier of goods and services to the underground coal mining industry, our business relies directly upon the
continued operation of existing coal mines and the development of new projects such as the Wallarah 2 Coal
Project.

During a recent presentation by Wallarah 2 at the Mining Energy and Services Council of Australia

(MESCA) briefing held at Newcastle Panthers on the 17 of April 2013, the significance of this project to the Regional
and NSW economies in terms of employment and economic stimulus became clearly evident. Correspondingly, the
approval of this project inspires confidence and impetus for continued and expanded employment opportunities
within our own business space.

Please register this submission in support of the Wallarah 2 Coal Project on behalf of the undersigned.

David Middleton
Sales Engineer - Mining Industry

Danfoss (Australia) Pty. Ltd.
Power Electronics Division
Suite 1/55 Kirby Street, Rydalmere, NSW, 2116



